
Church of the Week... 

NAB Intercessor—February Prayer Requests... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Geertje Caliguire (VandenBroek):  YWAM, Mazatlan, MEXICO 

geertjevdb_1428@hotmail.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 for Josh and Geertje as they look for people to partner with them as financial 

supporters.  There are many things planned for 2018 that they will need financial 

help with.  They are committed to being in Mexico for the next coming years. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Catherine Smith    

Sunrise Encore:  Jake & Helen Siemens, Dorothy Unger  Whitewater Way:  Hilde Unger      

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon 
on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

NAB TRIENNIAL CONFERENCE  

in Edmonton, AB— July 26th-29th 

nabconference.org/triennial 

Pray for the continued planning and prepa-

ration for this NAB family gathering. 

Hawkwood Baptist Church—Calgary, AB 

Sr. Pastor:  Rev. R. Shafer Parker  (Jeanne) 

Associate/Youth Pastor:  Grant van Boeschoten (Brenna) 

Director of Children’s Ministries:  Sandra Tagert 

Moderator:  Sean Schnell 

 

 

 

 Pray for Cam Roxburgh, NAB VP of Missional Initiatives, as he works with 

various pastors and regional ministers on restructuring churches for mission. 

 Pray for the national missionaries we are privileged to partner with in the 

Philippines, Romania, Serbia and Hungary. 

 Pray for a greater depth of understanding and love today in your own life 

for the call of God to join Him on mission in your neighborhood and city. 

 Pray for your pastors today as they spend the weekend serving, preaching 

and giving to others.  Ask the Lord to grant them precious time to rest in Him 

and with their families. 

February 25, 2018 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   
Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  

Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   
Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 

Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
Church 
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Growing in Discernment—Part 6 

“Job’s Hope” 

Job 19 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 



EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday—Karen will be in the office   

Friday and Saturday this week 

 Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………..6:30-8pm, Awana Clubs, for ages 3—Gr.6 

 Thursday……...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time  

                        ………..9:30-11am, Women’s Bible Study 

                         ……….7pm, Board Meeting 

 Friday…………….7-9:30pm, Youth Night at the church 

 Saturday……….Church Cleaning:  Rock’s 

 Sunday………….10am Sunday School for all ages 

                                   11am, Family Worship & Communion with Pastor James Rosenberger 

                                   Greeters:  D&C Temple     Coffee:  J Coates 

                                   Nursery:  T Huyzer              LKT:  Rudd’s & V Weiss 

                     …………..7-8pm, Congregational Prayer Time 

 

 Saturday, March 17th:  9:30-3pm, Women’s Retreat at EOBC 

 Sunday, March 18th:  4:30pm, Gleanings 2018 Information/Registration Meeting 

 Tuesday, March 27th:  6:30pm, Awana Grand Prix 

 Friday, March 30th:  10am, Good Friday Service at Wimborne Alliance Church 

Worship in Song:  Keith Flinn 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time:  ages 3—Gr.3 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Wayne and Heather Smith. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs in 

KidZone(Rm3)—Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

BEGINNING MARCH 4th & every Sunday in March from           

7-8pm , join us for a CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER TIME 

Youth Ministries... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church fami-

ly dealing with health concerns—Helen Dyck, Jake &  

Helen Siemens, Andy & Marlene Wipf 

 PTL that Andy Wipf is home from hospital and doing well  

after his heart surgery.  Continue to pray for his healing 

and for strength and peace for Marlene during this time of 

recovery. 

 

Family of the Week:  Mikel, Mariah,    
Elizabeth & Leo Flinn   

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

 THANKS to all those who host-

ed the youth on our Progressive 

Supper!  It was delicious and a lot of 

fun! 

 7-9:30pm, Friday, Mar.2nd: 

MOVIE NIGHT!  Be sure to invite your friends! 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

   please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

 Tuesday, March 27th:  6:30-8pm, Awana Grand Prix— everyone welcome to 

come cheer & watch! 

FINANCIAL UPDATE-JAN 2018 

Budget to date:   $ 17,649.74 

Giving to date:     $ 10,015.15 

Budget Shortfall:  -$ 7,634.59 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and wants 
it on the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

 The Hospital Auxiliary Tea scheduled for Wednesday, Feb.28th, 2-3pm, is       

rescheduled for Wednesday, March 28th, 2-3pm.  We need 2-3 people to     

volunteer for 1hr to serve tea—contact Venda Weiss   

 A BIG THANK YOU to all those who came to help on White Cross Day!  Much 

was accomplished and your help is appreciated.  Thanks to Cindy Krause for 

heading this up. 

We want 

to give a 

heartfelt  

THANK YOU to everyone who 

gave to the gift bag.  We feel 

blessed!  Thank you!                         

- Chris & Sarah Luchies 

Harry Unger   
wishes to thank 

friends and family 
for making his 

90th birthday such 
a special           

celebration!     
God bless you all!  

GLEANINGS 

2018! 

July 1st-10th 

Information &   

Registration 

Meeting  

Sunday, Mar.18th 

4:30PM at the 

church 

Call Barry for more 

info 403-507-1956 


